
 

Friday 14th October 

What a busy week we have had in Waveney Class. We had two focus nursery rhymes this week, 
This Little Piggy and 5 Currant Buns in a Baker’s Shop. We talked about what you might see on 
the way to market and the children made road signs. We talked about what you can buy in a 
baker’s shop and the Reception children drew items and said the initial letter sound of the 
things they had drawn, and some of them used their phonics knowledge to have a go at writing 
the words. We had fun making and icing their buns. We hope they tasted yummy! 

On Friday the whole school celebrated Black 
History Month. In Reception we looked at 
artwork by Faith Ringgold and read the story Tar 
Beach. We were inspired to create our own 
pictures in Faith’s style using felt tipped pens to 
draw and collage to create a patchwork border. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 



We have learnt about number 5 in a range of contexts. We talked about addition and 
subtraction stories of 4 using fingers and objects. We counted out 5 pennies and learnt that 
they have the same value as a 5p piece, then we counted 5 £1 coins and learnt that they have 
the same value as a £5 note. We looked at and felt a square based pyramid and a triangular 
prism because they have 5 surfaces, and compared the differences between them. 

In phonics, Reception have continued to focus on blending, segmenting and rhymes. The 
Nursery children have been listening to sounds made by different objects in shakers, and 
discriminating between them. 

In PSHE we talked about what makes us frightened, that it is okay to be frightened and how 
we can be brave.  

The Nursery children have also been singing 5 Currant Buns each day and had fun making buns 
too! They have been making the home corner into a party house, making bunting and using the 
large glittery shapes to make a sparkly floor. They painted using spaghetti, which was great fun! 

                                        

 

Well done to Rosa who is Waveney Class’s Star of the week this week! She has done 
fantastic listening and drew a beautiful picture to go on her collage quilt. Well done, 
Rosa! 

 

PLEASE NOTE! 

 It was good to meet with some of you on Wednesday. We hope that you are able to 
attend the curriculum talk next Thursday. Please return the slip ASAP so we know how 
many people are coming. 

Have a lovely weekend!   The Early Years Team 

HOME LEARNING 

NURSERY  Find something for each colour of the rainbow. Name the object and 
the colour. Paint or collage a rainbow. Can you mix some colours? 

RECEPTION  Choose a fairy tale or traditional story, watch a film or read the 
book then retell it in your own words, you could even use your toys to act out the 
story. 

 


